
PUBLIC NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

DESIGN, BID AND CONSTRUCTION PHASE ENGINEERING SERVICES 
FOR HIGHWAY IMPROVEMENTS TO THE MARGINAL ROAD AREA, BETHPAGE

SOLICITATION NO.  2024-03
CONTRACT NO. H24-290

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, in accordance with the established Town of Oyster Bay Procurement 

Policy, the Department of Public Works has issued a Request for Proposals for professional 

engineering services. 

The Request for Proposals can be obtained by contacting the Engineering Division of the 

Department of Public Works in writing at 150 Miller Place, Syosset, New York 11791, or 

electronically at DPWPROCUREMENT@OYSTERBAY-NY.GOV.  Interested firms shall submit 

their request along with a copy of their U.S. General Services Administration Architect-Engineer 

Qualifications Form SF330 (Part II only).  There is no fee associated with obtaining this 

document. 

The Request for Proposals is available beginning on Monday, June 10, 2024.   Responses 

are due no later than 3:30 PM on Wednesday, July 10, 2024.

RICHARD W. LENZ, P.E., Commissioner of Public Works. 

Dated:  June 10, 2024. Oyster Bay, New York.
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